
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ADOPT Personnel Adjustment Resolution No. 20880, to increase the hours of three (3)
permanent part-time Exempt Medical Staff Physicians (VPW9) (represented) positions;
increase #9987 from 22/40 to 40/40; position #8614 from 24/40 to 28/40; and position
#9313 from 24/40 to 32/40 AND one (1) permanent part-time Exempt Medical Staff Dentist
(VPWO) (represented) position #9038 from 32/40 to 34/40 in the Health Services
Department. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
Upon approval, this action will result in an annual cost of $176,576.46 and will be offset by
Federally Qualified Health Center Funds. This action will result in no Net County Cost. 

BACKGROUND: 
The Department is requesting this action to secure the additional hours required from
medical staff to meet the needs of CCRMC's Labor and Delivery Unit, Obstetrics, and the
Richmond and Bay Point Health Center Dental Clinics. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   01/18/2011 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Gayle B. Uilkema, District II
Supervisor
Mary N. Piepho, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Dorette McCollumn
(925) 957-5253

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    January  18, 2011 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: EMY L. SHARP, Deputy

cc: Dorette McCollumn,   Malinda Brown,   Roxanna Mendoza,   Tanya Stulken-Duarte   
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To: Board of Supervisors

From: William Walker, M.D., Health Services Director

Date: January  18, 2011

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: P300 #20880 Increase Hours of Three Exempt Medical Staff Physicians & One Exempt Medical Staff Dentist



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
If this action is not approved, the Health Services Department will not be able to maintain
the level of care for its labor and delivery patients, and the Dental Clinics will not be able
to adequately provide emergency dental services to residents in West and East County.

ATTACHMENTS
P-300 #20880 
Addendum to P-300 #20880 


